## Geoff Simpson Registration End Date

**Debbie Guillot** reported 2 minutes ago (Mon, 13 Aug at 10:07 AM) via Email To: pdc@pdc.wa.gov

Hello—Please be advised that Geoff Simpson's PDC registration was terminated as of March 2, 2018. Geoff was formerly an employee of the Washington State Council of Fire Fighters (WSCFF), and his affiliation with the WSCFF ended as of March 2, 2018.

## Debbie Guillot

Washington State Council of Fire Fighters Administrative Assistant 800.572-5762

360.943-3030 Fax: 360-943-2333

www.wscff.org

www.washingtonfirefighters.org



